
‘We learn to love and love to learn.’ 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan  BA (Hons), PQH 

 
     Monday, 12th October, 2020.  

Dear Parent, 
 
Please read the following notes carefully: 
 

 Letters regarding our Annual Parent-Teacher Meetings will be sent out this 
week. Please read the instructions on your letter very carefully and especially our 
Procedures For Visitors Information Sheet attached if you are having a face-
to-face meeting. (It’s also available on our school website.) 
 
If you are having a face-to-face meeting and you are unable to adhere to any of 
the precautions, please notify your child’s Class Teacher and you will be offered a 
telephone call instead. Please note that all parents visiting the school must wear a 
face covering (e.g. a shield or a mask) and sanitise hands before entry to the school 
building or mobile classroom can be permitted.  

 
All procedures must be strictly adhered to for the health and safety of staff, 
parents, pupils and the whole community. 
 

 This week is Maths Week in Ireland. Pupils will be completing some fun 
activities in school and for homework. Check out the website www.mathsweek.ie for 
some ideas to try out at home.  

 
 Pupils, staff and parents are invited to dress up on Thursday, 22nd October for 

Halloween.  
 

 Our school will be closed from Monday, 26th October to Friday, 30th October 
(inclusive) for the Halloween break. Pupils are asked to return to school on 
Monday, 2nd November at the usual time.  
 

 A reminder that AB Coaching sessions take place (during the school day) every 
Friday in the Community Centre.  Cost per child £13.  Please pay by Friday, 23rd 
October.  Thank you to those who have already paid. 
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‘We learn to love and love to learn.’ 

 
 
 
Take care and stay safe.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Keira McCallan 
 
Mrs. Keira McCallan 
(Principal) 


